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Ciella Berman

I am writing this on behalf of two friends that live in the Gippsland area who are first 
generation farmers. This mine is only going to serve as another example of the 
government favouring big corporations over the individuals who live in the area and 
who contribute day by day to the community unlike whoever owns this mine that’s 
about to be built. Please consider smaller more ethical projects to bring in profit to 
the community, its not about quantity it’s about quality.
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